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The Poplar Promise 

We are: Problem solvers; Open minded & curious; Positive & independent; Loved & nurtured; Accepting of all; Resilient. 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poplar Farm Weekly Newsletter 
Thank you to everyone who supported our fundraising in 

school for Comic Relief last Friday. We will inform you how 

much was raised when all donations have been totalled. 

Article 31 - Right to take part in a wide range of activities 

 

Please ensure all children have the correct uniform for 

school. We have a large number of pre-loved items for sale 

at the school office, which can help reduce the cost of 

uniform items. Children should also have their hair tied up  

or wear a headband to keep their hair of their face and  

reduce the risk of spreading head lice. Thank you! 

Article 18 - Responsibility of parents 

 

Mrs Hodson 

Head Teacher 

Monday 18 March 2024 

 
Diary Dates 
Monday 18 March - Start of 

Neurodiversity Celebration Week 

Monday 18 March - WORD Day 

(World Young Rheumatic Diseases) 

Friday 22 March - Earth Day 

Friday 22 March - EYFS Forest School 

to visit Londonthorpe Woods 

Saturday 23 March - World Maths 

Day 

Saturday 23 March - World 

Meteorological Day 

 

Monday 25 March - Greece, National 

Day 

Tuesday 26 March - National Skipping 

Day 

Tuesday 26 March - EYFS visit to 

Belton House 

Tuesday 26 March - 9am SEND drop-

in coffee morning 

Wednesday 27 March - FoP Disco’s 

3.15pm EYFS & Y1 / 4.15pm Y2 & Y3 / 

5.15pm Y4 & Y5) 

Thursday 28 March - Last day of term 

4 

 

Monday 15 April - Term 5 begins 

Monday 15 April - FoP Bag2School 

drop off window opens 

Monday 15 April - Swimming pool on 

site 

Tuesday 16 April - Y5 Bikeability 

lessons 

Wednesday 17 April - Syria, 

Independence Day 

Friday 19 April - 3.15pm FoP Treat 

sale 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

Last week Class 3G had the highest 

attendance with 98.7%. Well done!  
 

The whole school attendance for the week 

was slightly improved at 95.5%, which 

means the attendance for the year has 

remained at 95.3%.  
 

Good attendance is essential for pupil 

wellbeing and academic progress. We aim 

for our attendance to be above 97% and 

hope you can help us meet this target. 
 

Article 28 - Right to an education 

 

WORD Day 

WORD day (World Young Rheumatic Diseases) is an annual event that takes place on 18th 

March. The aim of the day is to raise awareness and knowledge to help first and foremost 

in early diagnoses, and a quick referral to specialised paediatric rheumatologists.  

 

One of our children in Class RB will be handing out stickers and bookmarks to her class 

and doing a little talk on juvenile idiopathic arthritis and uveitis.  

 

WORD Day hopes to spread the word that children and young people  

get rheumatic diseases too. To find out more, please visit the official  

WORD website. 

 

Article 24 - Right to the best possible health 

 

FoP 

Tickets for the discos are available to buy 

on the ParentMail app. Tickets cost £2.50 

each. Poplar Pioneers will still be open for 

the evening, but staff led after school 

clubs will not be running. 

 

The timings for the discos allow for a gap 

between each one, enabling a smooth 

handover to parents / carers before the 

next disco begins. 

 

Article 31 - Right to take part  

in a wide range of activities 

 

https://www.poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk/website
https://wordday.org/about-word-day/

